

THANK YOU to the many volunteers who staffed our Grotto Gift Shop this

year. God bless you for giving of your time to greet and assist our visitors. Also, sincere thanks to Bobbi O'Shasky and Becky Engstrand for keeping the Gift Shop well stocked with religious items. Great job, ladies!!

many thanks to all our volunteer lawn mowers for our church and Grotto grounds... Richard Larsen, Rich Hamus, Donnie O'Shasky, Jerry Joosten and Jerry Rybicki and to Harry Engstrand for all his trimming and cleanup work. We are grateful for all your efforts. God Bless!!

volunteers from 1891 Financial Life, St. Mary Court 998, and the Friends of St. Philip Youth for all their hard work on Saturday raking leaves by the Stations and picnic area. Great job!!

HEARTFELT THANKS to the families of John Roseno and Walter & Lillian Flaig for the donations of new holy water fonts and liners for our church. They are a beautiful addition.

WE ARE GRATEFUL for Amy Yach who has agreed to take the class to be our licensed kitchen person for the parish. Thank you for saying "yes."



ANNUAL HALLOWEEN CEMETERY PRAYER VIGIL Sunday, October 31 at Calvary Cemetery beginning at 8:00 p.m. – Evening Night Prayer, Litany of the Saints, Exposition, Eucharistic Procession and Benediction. Bring a flashlight or candle and dress appropriately.

ALL SAINTS PARTY – Saints Peter & Paul, Wisconsin Rapids – Monday, November 1, 5:00-7:00 – Potluck Dinner – Children should come dressed as saints! There will be games and fun.

ST. MICHAEL, JUNCTION CITY, drive-thru only, Chicken Dinner – Sunday, November 14, serving 11:00-1:30 – Cost is \$12.00

HERE AT ST. PHILIP

Jeff Cavins Bible Study – Tuesday, November 2, 7:00 p.m. in the Education Center.

Cor Jesu Eucharistic Adoration, Confession, Music and Benediction – Friday, November 5, 6:30-7:30 in church.

PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR

PRAYERS... Becki Bubolz,

Diane Koback, Patrick Hoffmann, Mary Lou Glaza, Jim Wiskerchen

CHURCH SUPPORT - OCT. 24

\$5785.00 **Adult Envelopes** \$ 411.00 Offertory \$ 210.00 **World Mission** \$ 138.00 **Votive Candles** \$ 30.00 **Ornament Sales** \$ 261.00 Magazine Sale \$ 220.00 CCD/Confirmation \$ 250.00 **DAA Rebate**

GROTTO

Gift Shop - \$ 240.00 Cave - \$ 105.00 Donations - \$ 150.00

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!!
Please keep St. Philip in mind as you do
your estate planning. Your gift can be a
blessing to generations!

WE WELCOME NEW PARISHIONERS TO ST. PHILIP. PLEASE CALL THE PARISH OFFICE TO REGISTER – 435-3286.

New Seminarian books are available in back of church.



Former Planned Parenthood Abby Johnson said: "I get asked this question a lot. Am I really pro-life? Am I against

abortion in all circumstances? Yes. Do you believe there are any exceptions for abortion? No. Do you want to make abortion illegal? Yes. How about you. Join pro-life today.



ADVERTISER OF THE WEEK

Rest in Peace, Cheri

Access Anytime: 1-800-MYAMFAM (800-692-6326)